Gordon Townsend

DEQ,

As a lifelong resident of Wyoming, I'm concerned about the level of pollution that the energy sector
is allowed to dump into our land, air and water. I understand the value of, and the necessity for
energy development, but there needs to be rules to protect the environment. I hope that your office
can work with Aethon to clean up the damage that has been years in the making. Polluting any
stream, river or reservoir in the beautiful state of Wyoming is just unacceptable. Various
technologies are available to clean up water before it's discharged into the waters of the State.
Thanks for your consideration.

Gordon Townsend



